
Super Start to School
A huge congratulations to all our 
Reception children and families 
for making such a positive start 
to school this term. 
This week we celebrated with 
‘stay and play’ with mums, dads
and carers. The children made cakes to share 
and every child received a book as a gift. 

We ask that parents do not smoke or 
vape while waiting at the gates. 

Second hand smoke can be deadly 
and harm others health. 
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Seymour News
Friday 20th October 2023

Half term
Monday 23rd to Fri 27th Oct
Last day of Autumn term
Friday 15th December
First day of Spring term 2024 
Tuesday 2nd January   
INSET day
Monday 22nd January 2024
Spring Half term 
Mon 12th to Fri 16th Feb Feb
Last day of Spring term
Thursday 28th March
First day of Summer term 
Monday 15th April 
Summer half term 
Mon 27th to Fri 31st May
INSET day
Monday 3rd June 
INSET day 
Monday 1st July 
Last day of summer term 
Tuesday 23rd July 

Seymour Superstars 
Classteacher awards for this 
week are
Yr1 - Moses, Archer, Damian
Yr2 - Najm, Munazah
Yr3 - Lilly May, Lauren, Madiba
Yr4 - Aalam, Maysie
Yr5 - Ruby, Kushbakht
Yr6 - Vinuli, Mason, Jayden

Headteacher award
This week’s headteacher awards 
went to Najm, Lauren, and 
Kushbakht. Congratulations and 
we look forward to sharing a hot 
chocolate with you next Friday 
We are proud of you all!
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And there we have it….7 weeks have passed us by in a flash and 
now it is time for the children and staff to have a well deserved 
break and some quality family time over next week. 
Exciting events that have happened in school this term:

● We have a new school council
● We have a team of school librarians

We are pleased to announce that Alina in 
Miro won the family ticket to the cinema for 
100% attendance in the 20 day sprint. 
Riley class all had a golden ticket to come 
to school in non school uniform as their call 
has the highest attendance this term of 97.3%. 
Our attendance for the half term is 1.5% higher 
this year than it was at this point last year. We 
know that next half term there are more likely 
to be coughs and colds so it will take an even 
bigger effort for us to maintain this improvement so we will need 
all of your support in that.  
Best wishes 
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